
From: Marcus Grzechnik
To: Andrew Clegg
Cc: Leannda Coote
Subject: FW: ARPANSA - Waste Store Design for our review and approval [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Friday, 11 May 2018 8:51:00 AM
Attachments: 201808 - ARPANSA rev A.pdf

grzecm-2018-05-11-08-47-01-680.pdf

Hi Andrew,
 
I’m happy with the plans and design provided.
 
One minor typo in the centre top of the proposed (page 6) where ‘conduit’ is misspelt, but
otherwise all good.
 
Gillian had one question on what looked like an egress point from the bunker that she noticed,
and whether it needs to be considered (attached scan).  Is this an egress point that needs to be
considered, or is it locked and not for use?
 
Cheers,
 
Marcus
 

From: Andrew Clegg 
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 12:07 PM
To: Marcus Grzechnik <Marcus.Grzechnik@arpansa.gov.au>
Cc: Leannda Coote <leannda.coote@arpansa.gov.au>
Subject: FW: ARPANSA - Waste Store Design for our review and approval [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 
Hi Marcus,
 
Please review and lets discuss Friday if possible - to review and provide designers approval of
high level plan to continue with detailed design and associated documentation to go to
AusTender.
 
Regards
 
AC
 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 9:47 AM
To: Andrew Clegg <andrew.clegg@arpansa.gov.au>
Subject: Fwd: ARPANSA
 

Hi Andrew

I hope that you are well, please find attached revised plans for your view and approval.  I will contact you
tomorrow to discussed further.

As always happy to discuss and answer any questions.
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Kind regards

A. S. Building Consultants
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